
A. BETH MOORE 
Professional Corporation 

2600 Danforth Avenue 
Toronto, Ontario, M4C JL3 

Sent by email: etcc@toronto.ca 

June 12, 2016 

City Clerk 
Attention: Rosemary MacKenzie, Administrator 
Etobicoke York Community Council 
399 West Mall 
Toronto, ON M9C 2Y2 

Dear Ms. MacKenzie, 

A. Beth Moore, BA, LL.B, Barrister & Solicitor 

Tel: (416) 699-9829 
Fax: (647) 439-4582 

E-Mail: bmoore@abmoorelaw.com 

RE: Application No.13 143167 WET 06 OZ-2 Station Road, Toronto, Ontario 

I am the solicitor for the Trustees of Wesley Mimico United Church. I am writing to inform you 
that the Trustees have entered into an agreement of purchase and sale for the sale of the property 
at 2 Station Road and that the sale is scheduled to close on July 6, 2016. 

We expect that representatives of the Purchaser will be initiating discussions with the City's 
planning staff following the closing (if they have not already done so) to discuss a proposed 
rezoning for the Purchaser's intended uses of the property. 

I have been informed that Harry Oussoren will be speaking at the meeting on behalf of Wesley 
Mimico United Church. 

Yours truly, 

/~ 
Beth Moore 

cc: Stacy Mcfarlane, Solicitor, Legal Services Division, City of Toronto 
Harry Oussoren, Wesley Mimico United Church 
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